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Comments: Dear Sir,

 

In my opinion, opening up the Tongass area to commercial logging is a truly incorrect and potentially damaging

decision. I live in norheast Pa and observe daily the damage done to this area by unregulated coal mining in past

decades.

 

I realize that this may be a poor example of what happens when an area is devasted by commercial

entities.However, I believe that opening up the Tongass to large scale commercial logging will have the same

results for that area. It has been almost 100-years since coal mining has declined in my area, but the impact is

felt every day here.

 

Please do not allow this Ill conceived plan to go forward.

 

Walter James Roos
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